

6th  September 2019

Dear Parent,

Re: Class 4 (Miss Denny/ Mrs Sevinc) Swimming Lessons at Worsley Swimming Baths

[bookmark: _GoBack]On Friday afternoon starting from Friday, 13th September, the children in Class 4 have the opportunity to attend Worsley Swimming Baths for swimming lessons.  They are taken directly from school by Chester’s Coaches.  They will leave school at 12.30pm and return at 3.00pm.

Your child will need swimming costume/trunks (not shorts as these are not allowed) and a towel.  These should be sent into school every Friday.  Both Boys and Girls will be required to wear a rubber swimming cap (available from the school office - £1.50)

If your child suffers from Asthma and has been prescribed an inhaler, they must bring it to school on the day they go swimming.  Please make sure it is labelled with your child’s name and class and given to the class teacher.

If your child has Asthma and you feel they do not require their inhaler, would you please write a letter to confirm this, as neither the school, nor the swimming baths can accept responsibility.

I think you will agree that these lessons are a valuable life skill for your child and are a compulsory part of the National Curriculum.

Yours sincerely,



Miss Barker
Headteacher
